
NOTICE

To

The Vice-Chancellor / Registrars
of all the Universities imparting Post-Graduate Dental Education in India

In view of the decision of the General Body arrived at its meeting held on 21st & 22nd

February 2015, it is apprised that the final year MDS year examination (theory and
practicals) should not be conducted before April of each academic year.

Col. (Ret. r. S.K.Ojha
Offg. Secretary
Dental Council of India


